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Committee provides feedback on Oroville Dam 
Comprehensive Needs Assessment	

 	
SACRAMENTO – A committee made up of representatives of the public has submitted 
feedback to the Department of Water Resources (DWR) on the Oroville Dam 
Comprehensive Needs Assessment.	
 	
“Our goal is to ensure that [the Oroville Dam] review leads to a top-level facility and 
ultimately operations that will truly make the safety of our community the top priority,” 
Senator Nielsen and Assemblyman Gallagher stated in the cover letter to DWR officials.	
 	
Documents submitted by the Ad Hoc Committee can be found here: 	
 	
Ad Hoc Committee Cover Letter	
Ad Hoc Committee Feedback #1	
Ad Hoc Committee Tracking Document	
 	

# # #	
 	
Senator Nielsen represents the Fourth Senate District, which includes the counties of Butte, 
Colusa, Glenn, Placer, Sacramento, Sutter, Tehama and Yuba. To contact Senator Jim Nielsen, 
please call him at 916-651-4004, or via email at senator.nielsen@sen.ca.gov.	
 	
Assemblyman James Gallagher represents the 3rd Assembly District, which encompasses all of 
Glenn, Sutter, Tehama and Yuba counties as well as portions of Butte and Colusa counties. 	
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